HYALI PRIMARY SCHOGL & KINDERGARTEN

Links Road - Nyali
P. 0. Box 81050,

Mombasa.

Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

7™ May, 2019. Rise & Shine _

All Parents/Guardians,
The Nyali School,

P.O Box 81050,
Mombasa

Dear Parent/Guardian,

RE: CHARITY WALK 2019- MESSAGE OF APPRECIATION

On behalf of the Management Committee and the entire staff of this great institution, receive
warm greetings. We trust that this circular find you well, in good health and busy building the
nation. We also take this opportunity to acknowledge and appreciate you for the good

partnership, support and cooperation we continue to enjoy from all our honourable parents and

members of this Club.
Below is an update on a few key items pertaining to our school:

1. CHARITY WALK: We sincerely thank all our parents who turned up in large numbers

for the Charity Walk on Saturday. It was awesome seeing you as senior members of our
vibrant Club take the entire course to the very end. I marvel at the amount of energy in
our. lovely children! Even some very young pupils ran and walked the entire course and
even after coming back they danced a lot at the. school grounds. Thank you all for making
the Charity Walk such a great success. I humbly request our esteemed parents who by
now still have not forwarded the forms and the contributions to do so please by Friday so
that I can finally inform you the total amount collected and how the same will be put to
use. Ensure you get a receipt equivalent to the amount of money you have forwarded or
sent the child with. You can also send the contributions if you have not done so through
the school M-Pesa Paybill 522123 Account Number 61806K then forward the message to
0728107484. We shall put every penny contributed by the parents/pupils to good use as

initially intended. Many members suggested after the walk that we hold this event
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regularly because of the opportunity it provides for the members to bond and socialize

during and after the walk. God bless you all abundantly in your endeavours.

. SCHOOL FEES: Parents, we have all gone through a very lean period of time

economically but just like our rental and food responsibilities, fees is and should be a
priority in our expenditure. We need the fees paid in good time so as to guarantee the
quality of education that we all desire. We thank parents who have already settled their
fees obligations and request those who have not to do so this very week to avoid the

interruption of their children’s education.

. AGM: After failing to raise a quorum for our AGM that was supposed to take place on
27" April, 2019, kindly note that the next AGM is scheduled to take place next week on
18™ may, 2019 at the school cafeteria starting at exactly 9:00am. Purpose to attend this

please!!

. RAMADHAN: On behalf of our teaching and non-teaching staff, pupils and more so the

Management Committee hereby do wish all our Muslim parents Ramadhan Kareem
during the entire Holy month. May the blessings of God bring joy, peace, wealth and
good health. Enjoy the abundance of riches in God’s kingdom even as you remember the
less fortunate in society and also as you share with us your brothers and sisters. God bless
~you all in a special way. Amin and Amin.

Yours Faithfully,

Principal.
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